
November 2019 Update 

Here is a brief update regarding the 
reconfiguration plans: 

 

 As we continue the gradual 
reconfiguration of our clinical services 
(over two sites), we have decided to retain 
ownership of The Grange for at least the 
next few years. This will enable us to 
continue to run the dispensary, and 
hopefully will facilitate continuation of the 
current dental service. We are still 
exploring the possibility of renting out 
space to other health-related services in 
the future and will of course keep you 
posted.  
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